
Minutes to the ETSURA meeting – May 26, 2020 

Chair Jack Rhoton opened the meeting at 3:30 pm via Zoom. 

Present were Jack Rhoton, Cynthia Burnley, Bonny Stanley, Jeff Wardeska, Fred Tudiver, David 

Kalwinsky, and Tisha Harrison. Absent were Susan Burkey, Don Gotterbarn, Lou Modica, Scott 

Champney, Chu-Ng Ho, Gail Burleson, and Priscilla Ramsey. 

The minutes to the previous meeting were approved as previously sent to members with a minor 

correction of the date of this meeting to May 26, 2020.  

Committee Reports 

Executive: Jack  Rhoton 

There was a discussion of late summer and fall options  and  of the plans made at the previous meeting. 

It was agreed that all plans would have to be firmed up in the next few months pending the course the 

coronavirus takes during that period. 

Membership: Cynthia Burnley 

There are two new members and one renewal. 

Finance: Tisha Harrison 

The finances remain the same as last month except for one small refund to a member due to the 

cancellation of the June picnic. 

Liaison: No report due to no Faculty Senate meetings. 

Other: The newsletter will go out to our 1200 retirees this week by email and US Mail. It is hope that the 

newsletter will remind some retirees to join or renew their memberships. 

The next meeting of ETSURA will be August 25, 2020, at 3:30 pm by Zoom. 


